
 

 
 

Memo 

To: Homeowners on and near Sophia Street (East of North Herman Avenue) and 
on and near North Herman Avenue (north of Sophia Street to Emma Street) 

From:  Edward Hannon, Project Director 

Date:  Monday, July 12, 2021; 7:30 a.m. 

Subject: Requirement to temporarily relocate vehicles off Sophia Street July 12 and North 
Herman Avenue to Central Avenue July 12 or July 13 

 

Northrop Grumman’s contractors will begin scoring (cutting) the asphalt along the north side of Sophia 
Street (between North Herman Avenue and the utility corridor) and North Herman Avenue to William 
beginning the morning of Monday, July 12, 2021 to support the installation of piping for the RW-21 
groundwater treatment system project. 

We ask all homeowners, their guests and local vendors (such as landscaping vehicles) to temporarily 
move vehicles off the street: 

• Sophia Street: East of North Herman Avenue (both the north and south sides of the street) on 
July 12 

• North Herman Avenue: north of Sophia Street to William Street (east side of the street only) on 
July 12 

• North Herman Avenue: north of William Street to Central Avenue (west side of the street only) 
on July 13 

We want to ensure the safety of residents’ vehicles as well as our contractors as they conduct their 
work in the streets on July 12 and 13. 

Please continue to reach out to Dianne Baumert-Moyik via mobile at (516) 754-2645 or via email at 
dianne.baumert-moyik@ngc.com if you have any questions. You may also visit our project web site at 
www.northropgrumman.com/bethpage. 

Please note all work is weather dependent. We appreciate your continued support. 

Thank you. 
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